Mr Paul Humber

Sent via email: request-221712-be45a212@whatdotheyknow.com

26 August 2014

Dear Mr Humber,

I write to confirm your email dated 25 August 2014 was received by the GDC on 26 August 2014. The request to conduct an Internal Review has been acknowledged. Please be advised that Frances Low, Director of Governance has been appointed to undertake this review and a response will be provided within 20 working days, that is by 22 September 2014

Please also find attached to this email a note which provides some background information in relation to our internal review process which may be helpful.

Yours sincerely,

Sangeeta Patel
Information Assistant
Governance